
ANNIVERSARY OR OUR DEPARTED FOR THIS SUNDAY 
DAY          NAME OF THE DEPARTED      ANNIVERSARY  

 
7     Alba Khoury       58 

 8     Khalil N. Saba       49 
 8     Amine Saikali       44 
 8     George N. Ellies      35 
 9     Odette Salem       5 
 11     Fouad Quzor       42 
 12     Suheila Elfar       15 
 12     Sadie Haick       64 
 

ETERNAL LIGHT 
 

• May 12: for the good health of Mona, Feryal and all the Bisharat Ladies 
• May 19: In loving memory of Adel Younes from his family 
• June 2:  In loving memory of Ernest Younes from his family 

 
• Ushers, May 12:  George Ajami, William Besharat, Berj Atikian, Habib Tannous, Richard smith 
• Ushers, May 19: Fouad Kodsi, Wissam Hinn, George Homsy, Souheil El-Achhab, Elias Zaccak 

 
• During Fr. George absence in case of any emergency please, call Fr. Elias Ayoub at 647-463-9333. 
• Fr. George will resume the blessing of homes after May 19th. 
• Engaged couples meeting on May 23rd at 7:30 PM. 
• Grief Support will be on Thursday, May 30th at 7 PM. 
• Mid Pentecost Vespers on May 21st at 7 PM. 

MOTHER’S DAY LUNCHEON AT THE CENTRE 

• Sunday May 12, following Divine Liturgy, we will be hosting a luncheon at the Centre in honor of all Mothers.  
Tickets are $25 for adults and $10 for children under 12 years.  For reservation and tickets, please call Joelle Cheikh 
(647) 713-5995 Raed Touma (647) 648-2037 or Fouad Kodsi (416) 917-5457.  Thank you.  Hope to see there 

 
Special Retirement Lunch Honouring Venise Kousaie 

 
• As Venise Kousaie will be retiring from directing the St. George Choir in July 2019, the choir members are 

organizing a special lunch to honour her on Sunday June 9, 2019 at The St. George Centre at 1:00 pm.  
 
Anybody interested in attending this special lunch can contact any of the organizing committee members listed 
below. The cost of the lunch will be $ 25.00 per person and tickets will be sold in the choir loft after the service on 
Sunday May 12 and 19. As it is a special lunch honouring Venise, no additional tickets will be sold at the entrance 
on the day of the lunch.  
 
Organizing committee members:  

Christine Pickering (416) 402-5985; Diana Abdo (416) 498-5207; Teddy Abdo (416) 498-5207.  

• Wine and Holy Bread Donations: if you like to donate towards the wine or holy bread, please see the office.  $350 
for Holy Bread, and $300 for wine. 

• Parish Life Conference will be at our church between July 4 -7 of this year. We will have a table set up soon to 
register and buy souvenir journal ads. For more information please see Sana Besharat, Richard Smith, or Samantha 
Nassar.  

• PLEDGE FORM:  Please fill your pledge form for 2019 if you have not done so.  For blank form, please see 
Colette El-Hajj. Thank you 



• Please, pray for the health of the following parishioners: Attiah, Ellen, Robert, Alex, Sam, Elias, Isabelle, Nassar, 
Adel and Valentine.  If you have any names of people who need prayers, email them to father. 

• If you are new to our parish or a visitor, please introduce yourself to one of the ushers and speak to Fr. George.  We 
want to welcome you to our family of St. George.  If you want to join our church, please speak to Father after 
Liturgy. 

THE 24th ANNUAL ST. GEORGE GOLF TOURNAMENT 
 

• Our Annual St. George Golf Tournament is on Tuesday, June 25, 2019 at Emerald Hills Golf & Country Club, 
14001 Warden Avenue (14001 Concession #5).  Registration and Lunch at 11:30 am.  Tee off time 1:00 pm, 
Dinner 6pm.  The price for golfer including dinner is $250.  Our goal for the golf tournament this year is to raise 
$100,000 so we need everyone’s help to achieve that!  If you choose to not play golf, we also offer dinner only, 
tickets for $75.  We need everyone’s participation.  A portion of the proceeds will be going to Autism Ontario (York 
Region Chapter). 
Mark your calendar and reserve A.S.A.P.  Please Fax or Email registration forms to aftim.nassar@gmail.com Aftim 
Nassar 416- 895-2767, Richard Smith 647-280-0883, John Younes 647-982-7645, Fax 416-743-6155 \ 
www.stgeorgeto.com 

 
FIRE ROUTE & HANDICAPPED PARKING, AND PARKING LINES 

 
• Please make sure not to park on the side of the church or in front of the Fire hydrant, for this is a fire route, also 

ensure not to park in the spots designated for handicapped parking.  Anyone who parks and does not show a 
handicap permit on the window will be tagged. 
 
 
 


